COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
PUBLIC NOTICE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS SPECIAL MEETING
A SPECIAL meeting of the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District will be held Thursday,
November 21, 2019 beginning at 1:00 p.m. at the Library on the corner of Cibola and Hwy 165

One or all may be attending a citizen Input session for Frontier Pathways Scenic and Historic Byway
See attached Flyer for more information.

Posted November 19, 2019 @ 12:am
Board of Directors

COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT - P.O. Box 19390 — Colorado City, CO 81019 - Ph (719) 676-3396
www.coloradocityco.us
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preserving the region’s diverse heritage, and cultural and natural resources, while
encouraging tourism, through education and economic development.
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Frontier Pathways

SCENIC & HISTORIC BY WAY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 5, 2019

Scenic and Historic Byway Needs Citizen Input

THREE PUBLIC MEETINGS WILL BE HELD:
November 20" in Westcliffe, 5:00 - 7:00 pm at All Aboard Westcliffe
November 21% in Colorado City, 1:30 - 3:00 p.m. at the Greenhorn Valley Library

November 21% in Pueblo, 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. at the El Pueblo History Museum

The Frontier Pathways Scenic and Historic Byway is a National and State Byway
encompassing Highway 96 and Highway 165. The Byway will be conducting a series of
public meetings to get input that will help shape the Byway’s future. The Corridor
Management Plan must be updated every ten years in order for the Byway to remain
certified as a National Scenic and Historic Byway. We need input from communities,
businesses and property owners on the Byway including Colorado City, Rye, Lake
Isabel, McKenzie Junction, Silver Cliff, Westcliffe, Wetmore and Pueblo.

The management plan addresses protecting and promoting the Byway's natural,
historic, scenic and cultural resources, while balancing these with the economic
development of the region. Come to this important, open meeting, to learn more about
what we do, and to offer your insight and ideas, for establishing the priorities for the
volunteer board to work toward.

Light refreshments will be provided.

Web Site: www.frontierpathways.com

For additional information, contact Bill Zwick at 719-320-6483 or email at
info@frontierpathways.com
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